
 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984, SECTION 14 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PUBLIC FOOTPATH M395 IN THE PARISH OF 
NETHER WHITACRE 

Warwickshire County Council made a Temporary Traffic Order details as 
indicated below: 

Effect of Order Public Footpath M395 Nether Whitacre closed to all 
traffic from its junction with Station Road to a point 
where the footpath forks in a north/south east direction 
immediately east of the railway, Grid References 
SP22007 92378.  

Reason for 
Order 

To avoid the likelihood of danger to the public whilst 
Network Rail works are being carried out on and near to 
the footpath. 

Order Effective from: 2 October 2020 and was due to expire 1 April 2021.  
However, the Secretary of State in exercise of his powers under Section 
15(5) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 has directed that the Order 
should continue in force until 1 October 2021 or until works are 
completed, whichever is the earlier (unless the Secretary of State issues a 
further direction). 

Access & Diversion:  

An alternative route will be signed and is available via: M395, Middle Lane 
and Station Road. 

Contractor: Network Rail Tel: 07799 864 907 

To report any problems with these works email 
paths@warwickshire.gov.uk or call us 01926 412909.   
S Duxbury, Assistant Director of Governance & Policy,  
Shire Hall, Warwick, CV34 4RL.                                                                         1 April 2021 
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